
CAKE SALE & UNIFORM SALE SUCCESS

Thank you to Tracy Gahagan and team for running the cake sale on Friday. The sugar rush 

managed to raise circa £260.

Thank you also, to Anna Beeton and Gemma Phillips for hosting the second-hand uniform sale 

on Friday. It’s tough to compete with a cake sale but we still managed to raise a fantastic £150 

odd!

Of course, a big thank you to all parents (and children who convinced them) to part with your £’s. 

17 October 2022

BOOKS 2 SCHOOL

17-21 October

Please bring any good quality second hand children's books that you wish to donate to the school 

office this week 17-21 October at drop off or pick up.

Books will then be distributed to children who need them in the local area by Newbridge staff and 

NPSA volunteers and through the Children's Book Project. 

We need pre-loved, but still in good condition:

CHRISTMAS PUDDINGS

Order by 21 October 

This is your last week to snap up a Christmas pudding! Please order before Friday 21 October. 

Puddings are available in 3 flavours: Plum, Sticky Toffee and Luscious Lemon. Pudding sizes 

serve 3/4 people. 

All wrappers will be decorated with the artwork of the child who is selected as the winner of the 

drawing competition which is due to close on Thursday 20 October (taking part in classes).

Order your puddings here: Event Tickets

Baby board books Chapter books (for up to age 11)

Picture books Non-fiction (for up to age 11)

Phonics Teen fiction and non-fiction (up to age 14)

Early readers

https://npsabath.org/events/


PUMPKIN CARVING COMPETITION

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Pumpkin Carving Trail will now be ONLINE rather than 

taking place in person at the school. We apologise for any inconvenience. 

Please send a photo of your carved pumpkin to the NPSA here: npsabath@gmail.com by no 

later than midday on Monday 31 October.

There will still be three categories to enter - lower school, upper school and adult.  

A prize will be available in each category, and you may enter as many categories or pumpkins 

as you like. There is no theme; you are free to decorate / carve a pumpkin as you wish.

Whilst we are not charging an entry fee, donations would very much be welcomed and you can 

do so here Donate . All donations go towards our fundraising for new playground equipment.

QUIZ NIGHT
Friday 11 November

Tickets go on sale here: Event Tickets at midday, on Wednesday, 19 October so get your team 

together, think of a team name (always the tricky part) and start learning random facts!

Teams can be between 6 to 8 people, £60 per team ticket. If you are unable to assemble a 

team, there will be a table allocated for those who want to join other couples/single players to 

make a team up. Just email npsabath@gmail.com to let us know and we will get you in touch 

with your team!

Upper School Hall doors open at 7:30pm for an 8pm start. There will be a bar (card payments 

preferred, cash accepted) serving drinks and snacks all evening.  Please note that we are not 

serving a meal, so please eat beforehand and a polite, but firm, reminder NOT to bring your 

own alcohol onto the premises; we are licenced to sell alcohol only (think of us as your local 

pub for the night!)

You have until 6pm on Thursday 10 November to grab your table.

CHRISTMAS FAIR
2 December

We are so excited that the Christmas Fair will be taking place after school on Friday 2 

December. Watch this space for more information, but save the date in the meantime, you do 

NOT want to miss it!

https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/donate
https://npsabath.org/events/
mailto:npsabath@gmail.com


SANTA’s GROTTO

3 December

Come and see Santa in his woodland grotto!  He is looking forward to telling you a Christmas 

story and shhh! perhaps even have a little gift for you to take home.

Tickets will be £3.50 per child, and they go on sale here: Event Tickets on Tuesday, 1 

November at 7pm (The ticket includes a gift and a story with Santa in the roundhouse)

WINTER WINDOWLAND
We have decided to tie this in with the Christmas Fair

commencing 2 December

We are asking for windows in and around Newbridge to be decorated so if you have a window 

(or know of someone in the area who has a window they would be willing for us to use), or 

indeed you would like to do a window creation, please get in touch here NPSA Volunteers

CHRISTMAS CARDS

Over the last couple of weeks your children have been hard at work designing Christmas Cards. 

Their artwork has now been sent off to the printer and we are expecting proofs back after half 

term. This year the card company has launched its own online ordering system, so please keep 

an eye out for more information in the newsletter & in book bags soon.

You will be able to order Christmas cards, gift tags, wrapping paper, mugs, tea towels and 

cotton bags, all featuring your child’s unique design and all raising money for the NPSA.

The success of all events is dependent on volunteer involvement.  If you would like to get 

involved, please feel free to email at any time, or join us at the next NPSA meeting on 

Wednesday 9 November at 7:30pm in the Blue Room. 

Well done to all those who took part in the Bath Half-Marathon yesterday; what a fantastic 

achievement!

Finally, wishing all parents and children, a happy half-term. 

https://npsabath.org/events/
https://forms.office.com/r/nY46LSfPvK

